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Tintra plc 
(“Tintra”, the “Group” or the “Company”) 

 
Resumption of Trading on AIM 

 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Tintra, the rapidly innovating Deep Tech & Banking business, is 
pleased to announce that following the publication yesterday of its audited annual report and accounts 
for the year to 31 January 2023 (the "Annual Report"), the Board have requested the resumption of 
trading on the AIM Market of the London Stock Exchange of the Company’s ordinary shares of 1 pence 
each (“Ordinary Shares”) with effect from 10.15 am on 3 October 2023. 
 
The Annual Report can be viewed on the Company’s website at https://tintra.com/investor-
relations/annual-accounts/ . 
 
 
For further information, contact: 
 
Tintra PLC 

(Investor Relations) 

ir@tintra.com 

Website www.tintra.com 

020 3795 0421 

 

Allenby Capital Limited  

(Nomad, Financial Adviser & Broker) 

John Depasquale / Nick Harriss / Vivek Bhardwaj  

 

020 3328 5656 

 

https://tintra.com/investor-relations/annual-accounts/
https://tintra.com/investor-relations/annual-accounts/

